



Media Release

TDMH and Town of Tillsonburg work together to hire Health Care Professional Recruitment Coordinator

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 6, 2024

Tillsonburg – Tillsonburg District Memorial Hospital (TDMH) is looking to hire a Health Care Professional Recruitment Coordinator to help attract physicians and other health care staff to the community.

The new position, which is being jointly funded by TDMH and the Town of Tillsonburg, will be tasked with developing, implementing and monitoring a robust recruitment strategy and process for health care professionals.

"I am excited about the potential that this dedicated position has to increase our success rate in recruiting health care professionals to Tillsonburg, especially physicians," says Nadia Facca, Integrated President and CEO of TDMH and Alexandra Hospital, Ingersoll

"Town Council is continuing to work in collaboration with TDMH to increase access to quality health care within the Tillsonburg area," says Mayor Deb Gilvesy. "This new position is a logical next step in our shared efforts to attract the talent needed to support our growing community."

"Having a family doctor is a key factor when choosing an area to call home," explains Deputy Mayor Dave Beres, chair of the Health Care Committee. "With such rapid growth here, it's essential that we work together with our local hospital to find a path forward."

While there is a shortage of family physicians across Ontario, Tillsonburg's population growth and several vacancies have made the situation more acute.

In addition to physicians, TDMH is also actively recruiting other positions including nurses, respiratory therapists, medical laboratory assistants, and diagnostic imaging technicians.

"We are hopeful that the Health Care Professional Recruitment Coordinator will help to fill these gaps," says Facca.

The Health Care Professional Recruitment Coordinator position posting will be open until March 11, 2024. For more information, or to apply, see Careers on the TDMH website.





 $Partnering\ to\ keep\ healthcare\ close\ to\ home.$

Gilvesy says Town Council will assess the success of the partnership in one year.

Media Contacts:

TDMH: Nadia Facca, President and CEO Phone Number: 519-842-3611 ext. 5303

E-mail: Nadia.Facca@tdmh.on.ca

Town of Tillsonburg: Kyle Pratt, Chief Administrative Officer

Phone Number: 519-688-3009 ext. 4000

E-mail: KPratt@tillsonburg.ca